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Southern Nevada Tropicana Operations Relocate

Since 1986, the Tropicana Operations Center has been serving
the growing natural gas needs of our customers in southern
Nevada. However, to continue to meet the company'’s business
needs and those of the community we serve, a relocation of the
operations facility has become necessary.

The new facilities will enable Southwest Gas and its employees
to continue to provide the level of service our customers have
come to expect from us, as well as enable the company to
manage future expansion in the metropolitan area.

Expected growth in the Las Vegas valley is projected to take place
north and south along US Interstate 15 and north along US Interstate
95. To strategically position division operations for the projected
growth, two operation sites have been selected to support our
business needs and those of our expanding community.

“Throughout the years, employees have done an outstanding
job of managing the fast-paced growth and expansion of
the Las Vegas area, and they are to be commended,” stated
Anita Romero, Southern Nevada Division vice president. “This
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growth has brought tremendous change to the community,
and as a company we must change as well”

Plans are underway for the relocation to take place as
follows: Southern Nevada Division and several corporate staff
departments will move to either the north location, near the
Las Vegas Speedway, or the south location in Henderson, near
the Henderson Executive Airport. The north location will be
the division headquarters and the south center will include a
complement of division operations and corporate functions.

Also as part of the transition, Customer Service/Meter Reading
employees in the Cheyenne and Henderson offices will relocate
to the north and south locations. The Cheyenne Public Office
will remain open, and a new Public Office will open in the south
part of town to replace the Tropicana Customer Office.

Updates on the relocation will be provided in GasWorks and
other employee communications. When the final facility floor
plans are approved, they will be displayed for those who are
affected by the move.
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